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4368  people reached

591 decisions made

200 lives transformed

178 prayers requested

26 surrendered to  
     ministry

36 pool baptisms

   This past summer we had another record attendance at Acadian
Baptist Center with 4368 over nine weeks of camp.The Lord touched a lot
of lives with 200 professions of faith, 78 re-dedications, 36 for baptism, 26
surrendered to the ministry, and 178 prayer requests for a total of 591
decisions. We had to set up extra beds for several weeks to fit everyone
in.  
     Shannon, my wife, mentioned recently this has been our 40th summer
being at ABC together. We have been so blessed to be able to minister
here and see so many lives touched for Christ. It has been a great place
to raise our children here and now we have our grands coming to camps
and retreats and the older ones volunteering out here. Thank you for your
prayers and support over the years.

   Our Capital Campaign,
“Further With Him, is coming
along with new donations and
pledges. We are at $1.1 million in
cash and pledges. This will go
towards paying off the Worship
Center debt and upgrading our
waste water treatment and
other campus enhancements.
We are blessed with so many
volunteers and supporters. 
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